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NO CHANGES IN GLO'STER FIFTEEN

No changes have been reported in the Gloucester team which meets
Neath at the Gnoll tomorrow (2.45).

Neath have delayed selection of their own side. They will be without
Rees Stephens, one of their international forwards, and there is also a
doubt about full back Viv Evans.

The Welsh All Blacks have been experimenting with centres during
the last month or so, but have found difficulty in filling the positions
satisfactorily.

Neath have been having quite a good season, however, and are well
on the right side in the matter of wins and losses.
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